

The City of Southgate, KY, Park and Tree Board is looking for excellent persons who would like to serve on the Board. Board members must be citizens and residents of Southgate and are appointed by the Mayor with approval of the City Council. The Board must consist of at least five but no more than ten members who serve on a volunteer basis without compensation.

The term of office is staggered three year terms, and meetings are held monthly. It is the responsibility of the Board to study, investigate, counsel, develop, and/or update annually a written plan for the care, preservation, pruning, planting, replanting, removal, or disposition of trees within the City.

Persons wishing to serve must love the urban forest, be willing to look for funding to assist with parks, recreation, and education initiatives selected by the Board. Persons should be interested in providing educational programs to the community-at-large as needed and work cooperatively with the other Board members, the Mayor, City Council, and City Maintenance staff.

Persons interested in being considered as a member of the Park and Tree Board should put his/her request in writing and submit it to Brandi Barton, City Clerk, at bbarton@southgateky.org, or mail to her attention at: City of Southgate, 122 Electric Avenue, Southgate, KY 41071. Inquiries may also be sent to Dr. Joyce F. Hamberg at joje48@hotmail.com.

Responses would be appreciated by mid-August, 2018.

Thank you for your consideration.

Members of the Southgate Park and Tree Board